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 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

  

 OSHKOSH POLICE DEPARTMENT 

 ________________________________________   
 

Date:    February 11, 2014 
Time:  7:30 AM 
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 
  (920) 236-5742 
 

Re:  Teenage Runaway Update  
 
On Monday, February 10, 2014 at about 6 pm, the Oshkosh Police Department received 
information that the teenage runaway, Paige Strysick, was at a residence in the 700 
block of Cherry St. in Oshkosh.     
 
The 13 year-old female was located at the residence at about 6:30 pm and transported 
to the Oshkosh Police Department without incident.  After conferring with Winnebago 
County Juvenile Intake, it was decided that the 13 year old female would be placed at 
Shelter Care in Oshkosh.   
 
No further information at this time.   
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